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Friday 17th June 2022 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Guardians,  

As we enter our final half-term together, in your children’s primary school journey, we just want to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for the help and support you have provided us and your children over the years. We 

have been on an incredible journey with your children, and we could not be prouder of the young people they 

have become. They will leave a huge hole in our hearts; however, we know they are ready for their next 

adventure. 

In order to celebrate your children’s journey through our school and to reward them for the hard work that they 

have put into this year and previous, we have some exciting events coming up in the Year 6 calendar. They are 

as follows: 

 Tuesday 12th July 2022 – Year 6 Paulton’s Park Trip - Children will leave school at 9:30am, for return at 

4:50pm. Children should arrive at school at normal time. You will be advised by text if there are any 

delays on the return journey. 

 Thursday 14th July 2022 - Year 6 Leavers Sleepover – (this is this year’s end of Year 6 celebration – 6pm 

till the next day at 3:05 - more details will follow shortly).  

 Wednesday 20th July 2022 – Year 6 Leavers’ Movie Performance. This year, the children will be 

collaborating to create an end of Year 6 movie. They have decided it will be a ‘musical’ and are exited to 

share the outcomes of their creation with you. There will be 2 showings: the first at 14:15 and the 

second at 17:15. Your children will invite you to come and watch this with them. An official invite will be 

sent nearer the time.  

In addition to this, may we take this opportunity to remind you that Year 6 will continue to swim on 

Wednesday’s until the end of this term. We need to highlight that the children are permitted to wear goggles in 

the pool, but not snorkels or any equipment which covers their nose. This is for emergency first aid reasons. As 

well, we are aware that Wednesday 29th June 2022 is ours and Wildern’s transition day. Therefore, there will be 

no swimming for Year 6 on this date. Children who are not attending Wildern, will still need to attend school on 

this date.   

Hopefully you will find this information helpful. If you do have further questions about any of the events or if 

you are unsure of anything then please feel free to contact us and we would be happy to help. 

Kind regards,  

The Year 6 Team:           Miss K Edwards   Miss L Stapleton               Miss E Haikney 

Shamblehurst Primary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, 
Southampton, Hampshire SO30 4EJ 

Telephone: (01489) 782342 
 

Email: adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 
Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 
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